
On Friday 11th October, we will be supporting the Pirate FM ‘’Bring 
a Pound To Work Day’, with all proceeds going towards the 
Cornwall Air Ambulance. 
 
We are politely asking all staff and children to bring a £1 donation, 
with all money collected going towards the £2.5 million needed to 
bring a new, faster and bigger helicopter to Cornwall and the Isles 
of Scilly. 
 
The Cornwall Air Ambulance is a particularly important service 
across the Duchy, and some of our families and friends within the 
Treloweth community have needed its support. 
 
We are sure you agree this is a worthy cause, and thank you in 
advance for your support! 
 


